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7th December 2022 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
After the success of the early morning school cricket sessions last season, we intend to run the programme 
again this year. To facilitate as many students across years 7, 8 & 9 external coaches will be used alongside 
TBSHS staff and senior cricketers.  Hence, a contribution towards the cost will be requested.  We intend to run 
sessions from Monday 16th January 2023 and finish on the last week before the Easter Holidays.  The intention 
is to continue sessions into the Summer term but due to other commitments the details may change. 
 
The plan for the training is below but if numbers are high it may be necessary also run additional sessions on 
the Tuesday and Thursday.  We will confirm which sessions students will attend on our return in January.  To 
help with the planning process please complete the simple form when registering for the training. 
 
Monday Year 7 
Wednesday Year 8 
Friday  Year 9 
 
Players must wear suitable training clothing and we recommend that due to the nature of the activity they have 
warm layers.  They will change into school uniform at the end of the session.  Those players with their own 
batting equipment should bring this.  A store cupboard is available for them to leave cricket bags during the day. 
 
The sessions start at 7.25am and ends at 8.25am and the cost for the course of sessions will be £35.  If you 
wish your son to attend, please fill in the online application system and make payment at 
https://www.tbshspsa.org/cricket-coaching2023. 
 
The first session will be on Monday 16th January 2023 and I would request that you complete your application 
by Monday 9th January 2023. 
 
If you would like any further information about this opportunity, then please email matthew.hale@tbshs.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
M J Hale 
Head of Cricket 
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